
October 2, 2023 
Dear Friends of Give Ye Them to Eat: 
 
We thank God for your lives and your mission work and your love for GYTTE. 
 
We had a week-long intermediate health course from Sept. 17th to the 23rd  at the 
Tree of Life Training Center. 

 
There were 33 topics but I won’t name them 
all! Pictures are really more helpful than 
words so I will just name a few.  
 
The women learned to inject as it is common 
for doctors to give a prescription for this. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
They learned about 
First Aid including 

vital signs, 
CPR, treating 
burns, 
poisoning, how 
to deal with fractures; bites, stings, 
rabies and tetanus. 
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They had classes on many diseases like cold and flu, tuberculosis, intestinal 
obstruction, appendicitis, peritonitis and colitis. 
 
Also diseases that tend to be tropical in nature like Hepatitis A, Scabies, Lice, 
Malaria and Dengue. 
 
They learned how to treat and 
prevent lead poisoning. And finally 
the topic of Gender Equity helps the 
women increase their self-esteem 
and avoid violent relationships. 

 
 
Along with 
classes, the 
women do short 
group dramas to 
reinforce the 
learning. 
 
 

 
Your donations made this course possible – thank 
you so very much! 
 
In Christ, Nan, Miguel, Clara, Cata and the health 
team of Betza and Panchita 


